
 

 

 

 

 

           
               

September 2025 Newsletter 
 

 

  

September   9        LAOH Division Meeting                 Travis Hall                           7:30pm 

 

                                         10        AOH Division Meeting                    Travis Hall                           7:00pm 

 

                                         15        LAOH County meeting                   Division 5                              7:30pm 

 

                                         17       AOH County Meeting            Division 7                              7:30pm 

 

              20       LAOH 75th Anniversary                  Blue Blinds                              5:00pm 

 

                23       Joint Meeting            Travis Hall                7:30pm 

             

                                        26       Irish Night             RJO Intermediate School     7:00pm 

 

October               7         LAOH Division Meeting           Travis Hall                 7:30pm 

 

                                         8          AOH Division Meeting           St. Patrick’s Smithtown        7:00pm 

 

                                      15          AOH County Meeting                     Division 9                                7:30pm 

  

           20          LAOH County Meeting           Division 7                                7:30pm 

 

 

 

       

A LITTLE BIT O’ THIS, A LITTLE BIT O’ THAT   

 

   This month the ladies will be meeting at Jack Dolan’s Pub for LUNCH! It will be on 
Tuesday, September 16th at noon. Jack Dolan’s is located at 296 Maple Ave. in Smithtown. 
 

 

  Thanks to all who helped make the golf outing a success. The dinner was well attended 
and there were so many raffles to be won.  
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   On Friday, August 22nd our divisions celebrated the appearance of Mary at Knock, 
Ireland. Monsignor Whitney celebrated the beautiful mass and the St. Joseph Choir added to the 
celebration with their wonderful voices. Thanks to Mary and Jaime Ramos for planning and 
executing such a wonderful celebration of our Lady of Knock.  Much appreciation to Tina 
Kistner and Doug St. John for supplying refreshments as well as all who provided snacks and 
desserts. 
  
 

Our 75th Anniversary on September 20th is rapidly approaching. The celebration begins 
with a 3:30 mass at St. Joseph’s, and then we move onto Blue Blinds Mansion in Smithtown for 
the celebration. All LAOH members have received invitations. Respond to your invitation 
ASAP. 
 
What’s an event without a raffle!  Raffle tickets are now on sale for our 75th anniversary event 
in September. The cost is $25 per ticket – prizes are $1000, $500, $250, and $100! A small 
investment for the possibility of a big prize! Only 300 tickets will be sold. Please contact Jane 
Flood or Anna Gallager. For Jane or Anna’s contact information email 
aoh3smithtown@outlook.com   Drawing will be held the night of the event.  
 

Irish Heritage Night will return this year on Friday, September 26th at RJO in Kings Park. 
See the enclosed flyer.  Coffee and cake will be served after the program. Baked donations are 
greatly appreciated. 
 
 
 

   The AOH is looking for volunteers to help work at the St Patrick’s Church Family 
Fall Festival on October 3 – 5, 2025, Smithtown. Monsignor Brian McNamara (a fellow AOH 
member) stated volunteers will only work 3-hour shifts. Please contact 
aoh3smithtown@outlook.com  to volunteer. 
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SAVE the date! Our fall dance will be on November 8th. We will be honoring Chris 
Conley with the Commodore Barry medal. More information to come. 
 

 Your Dues are due!   Your dues are due. Feel free to pay at your meetings or you can mail 
your checks. Ladies, please send your $30.00 check, made payable to LAOH Div. 3, to Mary Ramos.  
Men, continue to send your $40.00 check, made payable to AOH Div. 3, to Dennis Adrian. For Mary 
and Dennis’s information contact aoh3smithtown@outlook.com  By paying your dues on time you 
continue to be a member in “Good Standing.” This is also a good time to update your contact 
information (phone number, email, etc.) with your financial  
secretary. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please pray for the continuing 
comfort of the sick 

Eileen McKnight, Doug St. John, 

Chris Conley, Jane Flood,  
Margie Connick & Lily Quinlivan 

 
  

 
 

 
Please pray for the victims, families and 

parishioners of the Annunciation 

Church in Minneapolis, Minnesota. 
 
 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

Guess Who? 

 
The patriarch of this family was born in 

Brooklyn. When he moved to Suffolk his 

family owned a dairy farm and he worked 

there. He bought his place of business and 

made it a family affair. Many of the 

Hibernians have used their “services.” And 

Kings Park can’t thank this family enough 

for their generosity. 

 

Who is this family? 
 

(Answer to last month’s Guess Who—The 

O’Dowds) 
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